
Hares About Town at WHSB 

By Dhruv Goel 

At WHSB, we take massive pride in our artwork. We often enter competitions 

or host them. This month, we have been part of the Hares About Town project; 

everybody in the School submitted a design to go onto our School’s leveret. 

The designs were astonishing this year, with 2 Year 7s taking 1st and 3rd place in 

our internal competition. 

“The designs were of really high standard. They had sound creativity” said Mr 

Sinnott, the Head of Art at the School. “They also had great links to art 

movements in the last 100 years, which is what the Year 7s were studying.” 

The reasons for this competition were to support a nearby charity, Havens 

Hospice, to raise money to help them and to showcase the students work here 

at WHSB. 

The winning design was chosen by the staff of WHSB through a vote. 

“The vote came very close,” said Mr Sinnott, “Two designs were neck and neck, 

and the other design won by one vote.” 

Well, we’ve seen some amazing designs but only one can out on top! 
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